http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=55075

Ireland Awaits Local College Students
(KAIR)--Atchison's Benedictine College has launched a new study abroad opportunity, with
students now able to apply to study in Dublin, Ireland.

The new program will give participants a chance to “Experience real Irish life,” said Executive
Director of the Center for International Education at Benedictine College Daniel Musso.

Musso explained in the past few years, his office had to turn down students for its Florence program
as they had too many apply. The decision to add the Dublin program is to help increase the numbers
of students who are able to go abroad.

Musso says more than 10 people have applied to go, and the number should only increase as
applications are being accepted until Feb. 29.

For more information, go here.
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